
 



 

Scottish Budget - higher earners face increase 
in income tax rates 
19 December 2023 | Government Announcements 

The rates of income tax for those tax resident in Scotland earning more than £75,000 will increase for the 

2024/25 tax year.  From 6 April 2024, there will be an “Advanced” rate of 45% for those earning between 

£75,000 and £125,140, representing an additional 3%. The top rate of tax increases 1% to 48%. 

There are inflationary adjustments to the thresholds for starter, basic, intermediate, and higher rates but all 

rates in these bands stay the same. 

The measures were announced by the Scottish Finance Secretary, Shona Robison, who delivered her first 

Scottish Budget to Holyrood on 19 December 2023. 
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Land & Buildings Transaction Tax (LBTT) 
 

There were no changes to LBTT announced. Rates and bands in 2024/25 remain as before and are as follows: 

LBTT Rates and Bands for Residential Conveyances* 

 

For relevant transactions, in addition to these rates and bands the ADS may apply at a rate of six per cent. 

LBTT Rates and Bands for Non-Residential Conveyances 

 

LBTT Rates and Bands for Non-Residential Leases* 

 

Non-Domestic Rates 

Rates and bands in 2024-25 are as follows: 

 



 
 

 

Other taxes  
 

• Landfill tax: both the standard and lower rates will increase, in line with UK-wide increases  

• The Government will be exploring the reintroduction of a non-domestic rates Public Health 

Supplement for large retailers in advance of the next Budget 

• Council tax will be frozen for 2024-25 

 

The information contained within this article is for information only purposes and does not constitute financial advice. The purpose of 

this article is to provide technical and general guidance and should not be interpreted as a personal recommendation or advice. 

Information within this article is based on our current understanding of taxation and can be subject to change in future. 


